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As a long time voter in the state of Oregon, I am vehemently opposed to any bill that 

goes against a proven successful mail-in voting system. There's no reason to 

advance this bill further, except that it's from a political party that's strongly opposed 

to individual rights, individual identity, and anything that can be seen as liberal/left. 

Mail-in voting has been shown to work, has increased voter turnout in historic 

numbers, and has no real-world negatives from supposed voter fraud, whereas in-

person only voting definitely goes hand-in-hand with voter suppression, time and 

again proven to be a problem. 

 

I strongly stand against this bill as a 19 year Oregon resident, a Native person, a 

member of the LGBTQIA+ community, and overall a person that believes in body 

autonomy and religious freedom. I vote NO. 


